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Notice of Implementation 

 

IGT160 - Introducing the concept of a derogation into the IGT UNC for innovation 
projects 

 

Date:  6th July 2022 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Please be advised that Modification IGT160 is expected to be implemented with effect 
from 05:00 hours on the 4th November 2022 as part of the November 2022 Scheduled 
Release. 
 
The implementation decision, legal text and Final Modification Report, which can be 
found on the IGT160 webpage, were recommended for approval by the IGT UNC 
Modification Panel on the 27th May 2022 and subsequently approved by the Authority 
on 5th July 2022.  
 
If you have any questions about the Modification or its implementation, please contact 
the Code Administration using the details provided below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Talia Lattimore 
 
IGT UNC Representative 
Phone: 020 7090 1044 
Email: IGTUNC@gemserv.com  
 
IGT UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: www.igt-unc.co.uk 
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